
One Energy Place 
Pensacola, Florida 32520 

Tel850.444.6111 

POWER 

December 13,2001 

Ms. Marlene Stern 
Staff Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0863 

Dear Ms. Stern: 

RE: Docket No. 010949-El 

Enclosed is Gulf Power Company's response to Staff's Second Request for 
Production of Documents, Nos. 17-25, in the above docket. 

Sincerely, 

Susan D. Ritenour 
Assistant Secretary and Assistant Treasurer 
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